
To: Info <info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Proposal to partner for Park Yoga in Witney 

 

Dear Witney Town Council,  

I hope this message finds you well. I am a qualified yoga instructor and a keen advocate for 

community wellbeing. I am currently exploring the possibility of bringing Park Yoga, a 

registered UK charity, to Witney. 

Park Yoga offers free, accessible outdoor yoga sessions to encourage mental and physical 

health within local communities. I believe this initiative would benefit Witney residents, 

creating a positive and inclusive space for people to engage in physical activity in our local 

parks. 

Park Yoga operates through partnerships with local councils or active community 

organizations and is funded through grants for health and wellbeing activities. I am writing to 

ask if Witney Town Council would be interested in supporting this initiative, either by 

providing a venue or helping us secure the necessary funding. 

I would be happy to discuss further details with you and explore how we can bring Park 

Yoga to Witney. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. 

Best regards, 

Alyssa Nurten  

 


